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Monica Chenault

From: Eric Green
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 7:45 AM
To: Monica Chenault
Subject: Fw: Moratorium

Do you need to put this into the public record. 
 
EG 
 
Eric Green 
Town of Alpine Mayor 
  

From: Alpine, WY <noreply@civicplus.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 9:32 PM 
To: Eric Green <mayor@alpinewy.gov> 
Subject: Moratorium  
  
Name: Laura Woolley 
Email: glgf1730@gmail.com 
 
Message: Dear Mr. Green, It was very nice to meet you at the zoning and planning meeting last week. I 
never got up to speak but I want you to know that I am absolutely passionate about our town pressing 
pause on annexations and commercial developments while an updated plan is created for the city of 
Alpine. I am also happy to volunteer my time and ideas if needed in this process. I wrote you an earlier 
email, but I want to again express my deep concern about the American Preparatory Academy. I am a 
teacher of 28 years and I am currently working for the Teton County School District. And while I 
absolutely support a school for Alpine and will be one of the first to apply once a school that is right for 
our community is built, I strongly oppose APA for our community, and especially for our kids. The kids of 
Alpine are ALL deserving of a school. This school and its agenda seek to meet the needs of only a select 
few. So many of our residents would not in good conscience send their children there, making any 
decision to move forward with this school a decision to say the town of Alpine serves only a select few. 
The school we build should be for all of Alpine. As you saw at last week’s meeting and as you will see in 
upcoming meetings, there are many Alpine residents willing to put in the work to help find a charter that 
seeks to educate all students. And, in a perfect world, Alpine will get a Lincoln County Public School. But 
let’s not rush to get any school, especially the wrong school! I also want to point out that this is not 
Alpine’s only chance to get a school. In 2026, only a short time away to do what’s right for our 
community, the Wyoming Charter Board will again vote to determine which town in western Wyoming 
can have a charter. That date gives Alpine, its leaders, and its residents the time we need to create a plan 
and to find a school that is right for ALL of us. I again implore you to first vote for a moratorium on 
annexations and commercial development and to then absolutely positively vote NO to APA.  


